
New law centre 
hits the road

The newly formed National Children’s and Youth Law Centre 
(NCYLC) is hoping local practitioners will get involved when it 
visits Darwin in May. The group’s visit - from Monday, 30 May to 
Friday, 3 June - is part of a national tour aimed at exposing 
Australia’s youth and youth workers to relevant aspects of the law.

Darwin City Council's Acting Youth Services Development Officer 
Viki Chmielewski said disadvantaged youngsters would be a primary 
target of the group. "The plan is to hold workshops and seminars with 
keynote speakers and we hope Darwin solicitors will get involved in 
what is a really worthwhile exercise for Australia's youth and youth 
work industries," Ms Chmielewski said.

At this stage two workshops have been planned at Northern Territory 
University on 3 June. A morning workshop will be held for a mixed 
group of young people, while youth and legal workers will be the targets 
of the afternoon session.

Facilitators and legal assistance are required for both sessions. 
NCYLC is a joint project of the University of Sydney, the University of 
NSW and the Public Interest Advocacy Centre.

The next planning meeting will be held in Darwin at the end of 
March. For details call Viki Chmielewski on 82 2635.

ADVERTISING
POLICY

CLARIFIED
It has recently been brought 

to the attention of the council 
of The Law Society that some 
advertising for firms includes 
the names of employees who 
are not legal practitioners.

Such advertising could be 
classed as misleading and in 
breach of the Professional Con­
duct Rule No. 3.

Please ensure that if you do 
include the names of employ­
ees (other than legal practition­
ers) in advertising, their occu­
pations or positions within the 
firm are clearly shown.

SUCCESS DEPENDS ON A QUICK, 
SOUND, COMMERCIALLY 
REALISTIC ASSESSMENT OF 
YOUR CLIENTS FINANCIAL 
POSITION AND OPTIONS.

VOLUNTARY COMPANY ADMINISTRATIONS
We are the leaders in this area.

We are the most experienced firm in Darwin in conducting voluntary administrations. 
We have a proven track record in successful schemes of arrangement.

We have a reputation for providing commercially realistic advice.

Your Clients Deserve the Best Legal and Financial Advice
For expert assistance contact: Allan Garraway B.com fca or Ann McCallum B.Com fca 

Telephone 818255 Facsimile 411007
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